Ceramic Art Museum announces holiday hours
11/14/17

ALFRED, NY The Alfred Ceramic Art Museum announces hours of operation for the upcoming holidays.

The museum will be closed Thanksgiving Day (Thursday, Nov. 23) but will be open Friday, Saturday and Sunday
(Nov. 24-26). It will also be closed Christmas Eve (Dec. 24) and New Year&s Eve (Dec. 31), but otherwise will be
open on normally scheduled days.

Regular museum hours are Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday, 10 a.m.-5 p.m.; Thursday, 10 a.m.-7 p.m.; and Saturday
and Sunday, 10 a.m.-4 p.m. The museum is closed on Mondays and major holidays.

Admission to the museum is $3 for local residents, AAA members and members of the military; $5 for senior citizens
55 and older; and $7 for regular admission. Admission is free on Thursdays, 5-7 p.m.

Free admission is also offered to faculty, staff and students of Alfred University and Alfred State College; members of
the Empire State Museums Reciprocal Program (ESMRP) and North American Reciprocal Museum (NARM) are also
admitted free of charge.



